
Down  Memory  Lane
Do you have fond memories of the pool?

The Gunnedah Memorial Pool Complex was established in the mid-1950s and with the pool 
upgrades underway, Gunnedah Shire Council is asking for your memories of the pool.

SHARE YOUR PHOTOS AND MEMORIES WITH US TO WIN A FAMILY PASS TO THE CIVIC!

To enter, email your photo with a caption and your contact details to 
council@infogunnedah.com.au by 30 November 2017

*By entering the competition, you allow Gunnedah Shire Council the right to use your photograph in response to the competition in a number of 
media sources, including social media, Council’s website and print media.


